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September 1, 2023 

NOTICE OF ERRATA  

 

Re: In the Matter of the Revised Clean Energy Implementation Plan Filed by PacifiCorp d/b/a 

Pacific Power & Light Company, 

Docket UE-210829 

 

TO ALL PARTIES: 

On August 29, 2023, the Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission (Commission) 

issued a Notice of Public Comment Hearing (Notice). In the caption the Notice incorrectly states 

the date as Thursday, September 29, 2023, at 6 p.m. The correct date for the Public Comment 

Hearing is Thursday, September 28, 2023. 

 
The caption is to hereby corrected to read as follows: 

 

NOTICE OF PUBLIC COMMENT HEARING 

(set for Thursday, September 28, 2023, at 6 p.m.) 

 

 

 

 

 

 

/s/ Michael Howard  

MICHAEL HOWARD 

Administrative Law Judge 


